
 

NB A copy of this letter can be found on the school’s website: www.swanlandschool.co.uk 

 

www.swanlandschool.co.uk 

27th June 2019 
 

Dear Parent/Carer (Reception) 
 

Year 1 Open Classroom Event for New Year 1 Parents – Wednesday 10th July 2019 at 3.30 pm 
 

We would like to invite you to come and visit the Year 1 class your child will be working in next year 

and meet the Year 1 teaching staff on Wednesday 10th July at 3.30 pm. 
 

Your child will have already been for a transition visit prior to this date and so will have already met 

their new teacher.  They should also have brought home a booklet explaining a few key things about Year 

1.  The Open Classroom will be an opportunity to come along with your child to ask the class teachers 

any further questions before we break up for the Summer holidays. 
 

When we start back in September there will be a Meet and Greet meeting when the teachers will explain 

in more detail how we teach phonics, maths etc. 
 

Would you please complete the reply slip below and return it to your child’s current class teacher, 

indicating whether you will be able to attend the Open Classroom event – thank you. 
 

Thank you for your continued support, now and into the future. 
 

 

 

Chris Huscroft   Hannah Stephenson  

Executive Head Teacher Head of School 
 

On behalf of the Year 1 Team 
 

   
 

 

www.swanlandschool.co.uk 
 

Year 1 Open Classroom Event for New Year 1 Parents – Wednesday 10th July 2019 at 3.30 pm 
 

I will/will not* (please delete as applicable) be able to attend the Open Classroom with my child on 

Wednesday 10th July. 
 

Child’s Name:    Child’s Class:   

 

Parent’s Signature:    


